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February 7, 2023 
 
 
Dear Dolers, 
 
As some of you may have known, our friend and colleague, Mr. Chris Cordova has passed away 
last weekend.  It is a very untimely and a violent way to go and we condemn this act of violence 
to our kind, loyal, and mild-mannered person such as Chris.   
 
We are giving our full support to his family and loved ones in this time of grief to the best of our 
capacity.  We are also in touch with the local police and try to help in finding out the culprit and 
bring justice to Chris.   
 
I urge each one of us to offer our sincerest condolences to his family, offer our prayers for eternal 
repose of this soul, provide the proper respect to him in his death, and take a moment to 
remember how Chris has positively impacted our lives and work.  He will be missed.   
 
 
 
Rey C. Doria  
VP and Managing Director  
Dole Philippines, Inc.  
 
 


